
Dear legislators: 

I ask you to consider the Anti-Semitic remarks that the bill’s sponsor Representative Nico Rios has made 

about the President of Mexico, his country of descent. Do you think this resolution is made on sincere 

faith? I think it is but as a way to marginalize some and moralize to others.  It alienates our Jewish 

brothers and sisters, our Native brothers and sisters, our Muslim Brothers and sisters and many others.  

Is this what the Prince of Peace does? To make our neighbors afraid to live in our public sphere? 

NO! We are called to love everyone and not to make life more difficult for those who are different from 

us.  They are to know we are Christians by our love. 
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